

16th December 2019

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 9 Students

As you know your son/daughter will soon be selecting the qualification they wish to study in Year 10 and 11. It is very important that both you and your son/daughter have the correct information in order to make an informed choice. The decision needs to take into account lots of different information, including details about the nature of qualifications on offer and the opportunities post 16 and post 18 that their qualification may lead on to. To assist with this process there will be an information, advice and guidance evening, on 12th February starting at 5.30pm in the Main School Hall where Mrs Taylor and Ms Alexander will be present in addition to the Senior Leadership Team, Mr Cowan and Curriculum Leaders: there will be an opportunity for parents to gain relevant information regarding the selection process. Please note this is not an 'Options Evening' where qualifications will be selected and is in addition to the Year 9 Progress Evening which takes place on 22nd January, where you will be given feedback about how your son/daughter is progressing in their current subjects. Appointments for Year 9 Progress Evening will be made via our new online booking system: parents will receive an invite in the new term.

Yours sincerely,

Mr A Fell Headteacher



